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November 21, 2024 
 
Via Electronic Mail 
 
Daniel Goldner 
Chairman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit St., Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 
Re:  DG 24-100; Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty-Keene 

Division 
Winter 2024-2025 Cost of Gas — December 2024 Monthly Cost of Gas Adjustment 

 
Dear Chairman Goldner: 
 
On behalf of Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty-Keene Division (the 
“Company”) and in accordance with Section 17.M of the Company’s tariff, I enclose for filing the 
Company’s December calculation of its projected collection of gas costs for the 2024-2025 
Winter season ending April 30, 2025. The Company has marked certain third-party pricing 
information as confidential pursuant to Puc 201.06(a)(11). 
 
In the interest of providing stable rates to customers, the Company will exercise its discretion to 
not adjust the cost of gas rates effective December 1, 2024 and will continue to bill the current 
cost of gas rate of $1.5420 per therm, which went into effect on November 1, 2024. The Company 
has updated the calculation of its projected collection of gas costs for the 2024-2025 Winter 
season to reflect the estimated November 2024 through April 2025 NYMEX settled forward prices 
as of November 19, 2024. The resulting projected over collection does not yet include any actual 
gas costs or customer sales and, for that reason, the Company will continue charging the 
currently approved rate until more actual cost and sales data is available next month. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Please do not hesitate to call if you have any 
questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/Alyssa E. Maston 
 
Alyssa E. Maston 
 
Enclosures 
 
cc: Service List 
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